
 

Public Health, Delta & Menominee Counties Clinic Operations 

Limited Services as of March 24, 2020 
 

Women, Infants and Children (WIC) 
Office appointments are no longer taking place.  WIC benefits will continue to be 

issued.  If you have questions or concerns about your WIC benefits please contact the 

WIC office at 906-786-4112.  For questions regarding breastfeeding, or if you are in 

need of a breast pump, please call or text our Peer Counselor at 906-280-8239. 

Personal Health and Family Planning Services 
Limited services will be provided for current clients, by appointment only, for Depo-

Provera injections and STI screening/treatment.  If you are in need of birth control 

refills, please call our office at 906-786-4111.  Condoms are available for non-family 

planning clients if needed.  Staff is available to answer questions and assist clients by 

phone. 

Children’s Special Health Care Services (CSHCS) 
No office/home visit appointments.  Staff will continue to provide program services 

including Care Coordination and Plan of Care by phone.  If you have questions or need 

assistance, please call 906-786-4111. 

Immunizations 

No immunization appointments at this time.  If you have questions, please call 906-

786-4111. 

Environmental Health 
Emergency activities will continue.  Please contact Environmental Health at 906-786-

9692 in Delta County, or 906-863-4452 in Menominee County. 

 

 

 

For more information on the Coronavirus, 

Please visit www.mighigan.gov/coronavirus 

 

Public Health 
Delta & Menominee Counties  
www.phdm.org 


